
Dear NWCNHS Faculty and Colleagues,

It is with great pleasure that I announce the winners for the Wallace Gilroy Endowed Nursing
Research Award!

The winners of the award are: Dr. Ellen Brown and Dr. Jaclyn Schwartz

The Wallace Gilroy Endowed Nursing Research Fund was established in 2011 by the Hugoton
Foundation and Joan K. Stout, RN to provide seed grant funds for nursing faculty conducting
research leading to high quality, compassionate and competent bedside care in nursing.  This
is a two-year appointment in which Dr. Schwartz will be able to utilize the funding from the
award to continue her research in her titled work Enabling Adherence to Medications in
Geriatrics (Enabling AMIGa): A Feasibility Study. The application on the topic of medication
adherence in the elderly is highly relevant to bedside nursing. Additionally, Dr. Ellen Brown,
has agreed to share her experience in geriatric nursing and research on this project. Dr.
Schwartz is an Assistant Professor in the Department of Occupational Therapy and Dr. Brown
is the Wallace Gilroy Scholar and Associate Professor in the Graduate Nursing Department at
the Nicole Wertheim College of Nursing and Heath Sciences, Florida International University.

Let us all congratulate Dr. Jaclyn Schwartz and Dr. Ellen Brown!

Enjoy your day

“We are fueled by intellect; driven by innovation and caring”
Tami L. Thomas, PhD, RN, APRN-CPNP, FAANP, FAAN
Professor and Associate Dean
Research, Faculty Development and PhD Program Director
Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Nurse Faculty Scholar Alumna

11200 SW 8TH Street, AHC-3 #534
Miami, FL 33199
P (305) 348-7718 | F (305) 348-1697

Think differently, go beyond what is expected.
Do something great with the opportunity you are given.
Be WorldsAhead.

Follow me on twitter@DOCTHOMAS58
I attempt to answer all email Monday through Friday at noon and 4 PM.
In the event of an emergency please contact Nuria Rodriguez,
Administrative Assistant, at nurodrig@fiu.edu.
Because e-mail can be altered electronically, the integrity of this communication cannot be guaranteed. This message may
contain information which is privileged or confidential. If you are neither the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivery to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosure of contents in any manner is strictly
prohibited by State and Federal Statutes. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately
and arrange for the return or destruction of these documents.
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